

From: David Vito
To: Gregory Cwalina
Date: Tue, Nov 7, 2000 7:59 AM
Subject: Fwd: Re: IP2 SG

Greg,

Since this would be a "staff-suspected wrongdoing" matter, I don't think that timeliness is that significant an issue here. Effectively, we can wait until we are convinced that there is a potential wrongdoing matter here before initiating. I am assuming that Jon Johnson wants to have more discussion because he's not sure there is a potential wrongdoing matter here. If that is not the case, let me know and we'll move forward.

>>> Gregory Cwalina 11/07 7:49 AM >>>

Thanks Dave. I will add that the wheels of ARB progress cannot always be stopped at the request of management, so do as you see fit. The allegation resolution can always be changed later. In other words, let's not let this impact timeliness.

>>> David Vito 11/07 7:38 AM >>>

It appears that Mr. Johnson would like to have some more discussion on this before we take any action up here in Region I, i.e., such as having an initial ARB to discuss this as an SSW item. I'm not sure how all of the lines of internal communication are being handled with IP-2 issues, so I'm looking to the staff to give me direction on this. I will hold scheduling an ARB on this until I get further direction from the staff.

Information in this record was deleted
in accordance with the Freedom of Information
Act, exemptions 5
FOIA- 2001-0251

ITEM 31 6/72